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                                           GOVERNMENT OF WEST BENGAL

   Office of the Principal, Jhargram Raj College
                                                      Jhargram – 721507

___________________________________________________________________________
Memo. No._________                                                          Date: ___________
To










Date: 

Prof. Dr. Mau Dasgupta 

Professor 
Department of Sanskrit, 

University of Calcutta
Kolkata-.

Sub: Invitation to deliver a special lecture at the State-Level Seminar on “An Introduction to the Vedas”, organized by the Department of Sanskrit, Jhargram Raj College and collaboration with IQAC, Jhargram Raj College.
Respected Madam,

The Department of Sanskrit, Jhargram Raj College, is going to organize a State-Level Seminar on “An Introduction to the Vedas”, on the 7th of February, 2023 (Tuesday) at Jhargram Raj College. 

In this regard, I would be highly honored if you could kindly grace the occasion as our guest, and deliver a special lecture to the all.  

Looking forward to your gracious presence on this occasion,
Thank you.
With regards,

DR. DEBNARAYAN ROY, WBSES

Principal
Jhargram Raj College
                                                                                     Jhargram

